Hello Friends of the Villa!

Welcome back to Spring, welcome back to Villa Appalaccia Winery. We’'re so happy to
announce that we will be opening for the season this Friday, March 18th...including our Tasting
Room. That’s right, WE WILL BE DOING TASTINGS ONCE AGAIN! Dust off your tastebuds
and come out for some fun. Wearing face masks inside will be optional now, and aren’t we all
grateful for that?!

This Friday will be the official release of our newest red wine, Dolcetto. With a fruity nose and
notes of plum, black cherry and licorice on the palette, this dry wine is soft yet full bodied. And,
if you didn’t get a chance to come out for the rollout of Raspberry Taxi in December, now’s your
chance.

As a reminder, we are open each week Wednesday - Friday from 11:00-5:00, Saturdays from
11:00-6:00 and Sundays from 12:00-4:30. Most of our seating is outdoors, so dress accordingly
as that breeze can be cool in the Spring. This May we begin our Live Music Saturdays from
1:00 - 4:00 with some of the best local musicians around. We will also begin our Stretch & Sip
Yoga sessions and Pizza Sundays in May (unless we get a craving and just can’t wait that
long). Speaking of pizza, we are looking to hire for help with this position. This is the perfect
job for someone who loves to cook, loves the outdoors and can be available 11-6 every
weekend through October.

We look forward to finally putting this long, cold winter behind us and seeing all of our Villa
friends again.

For all the latest Villa Appalaccia updates, please visit our website, FaceBook or Instagram.

Cheers,

Tim & Julie Block
Villa Appalaccia Winery


http://www.villaappalaccia.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Winery-Vineyard/Villa-Appalaccia-Winery-614349652295174/
https://www.instagram.com/villaappalaccia/?hl=en

